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EDWIN A. WALKER 
4011 TURTLE CREEK BLVD. 
DALLAS, TEXAS 75219 

Mar. 11, 1970 

Sen. Richard Russell 
Senate Office Bldg. 
Washington D. C. 

"Dear Sen. Russells 

I wrote to you on Jan. 21, 1970. In view of the possibility 

that the letter was lost or misplace, I am enclosing a copy for 

your convenience. 

' Respectfully, 

po thew be Ylbee 
; ? Edwin A. Walker 
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